
Meeting of the Canterbury Recycling Committee 

Tuesday June 7
th
 2011 

 

Members Present: Adrienne Allaire 

   Seth Cohen 

   Jim Higgins 

   Bob Stump 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:47 pm 

 

New Business: 

 

1. The committee discussed the 30
th
 annual NRRA conference as it related to new information for 

expanding the (CES) school recycling program and bettering Earth Day events 2012 in Canterbury. 

Highlights included an “Earth Day Appropriate Dress” contest for school-aged children, upper-level 

essay contest about why Earth Day is important now and how it came to be established, emptying 

bins/participation as part of community service hours, the naming of the school club as the “Green 

Club” and the dynamic of parent/student/school staff to extend the influence of any and all 

recycling/earth day programming 

 

2. Adrienne gave a brief summary of workshop information from the conference with potential to 

expand revenue possibilities for the town through better separation and competitive new processes 

coming to the NE area in the field of Waste Conversion Technologies. 

 

3. The committee discussed the upcoming Canterbury Fair events, including a booth to be shared 

with the Energy Committee, a possible raffle of a recycling bin and other green-minded goods as well 

as YTD recycling statistics to be displayed on a large whiteboard or poster-board at the booth.   

 

The meeting concluded at 7:51 pm. 

 

 

 


